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February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Ski Trip 2023 
 
Due to the success of previous years we are planning to return to Italy for our ski trip in 2023.  
This will take place from 31 March – 7 April 2023 in Aprica and we have managed to secure a 
very competitive price of £869 per person with a company called Select School Skiing.  
However, this price is subject to change depending on final numbers.  Miss Copson and Mr 
Davis are the trip leaders and will be accompanied by: Miss O’Malley, Mr Nightingale, Mr 
Hope, Mr Gamble, Mr Sanderson, supervising on the trip.  The trip is currently restricted to 80 
places, if you attempt to pay a deposit and are unable to do so due to the trip being full, 
please email us so we can put you on a reserve list.  
 
There will of course be additional extras to consider such as clothing, spending money and we 
usually have some evening activities which are not included in the costs.  To secure a place 
on this trip for your child please complete and return the reply slip attached by 1 April 2022 
and pay a non-refundable deposit of £200 via your ParentPay account.  We also require you 
to email us a photograph of your child’s passport with all the details visible or an email to let us 
know you are ordering a new one.  Listed on the reply slip are the payment options for the 
remaining balance.  All payments must be made via your ParentPay account.  The full balance 
must be received by 1 December 2022.   
 
Only students with a good record of behaviour and attendance will be permitted to travel and if 
your child is in Year 11 or Year 13 when they attend the trip, they must commit to at least one 
hour of revision a week. 
 
Parents and carers have a responsibility to ensure Covid rules are followed and any 
requirements prior to travel are met, you can check Italy’s entry requirements on the UK 
Government website: 
https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/italy/coronavirus  
 
We will of course communicate further information when details are confirmed but, in the 
meantime, if you have any queries please email us on: 
acopson@kingswoodsecondaryacademy.org or  
sdavis@kingswoodsecondaryacademy.org  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

   
 
Miss A Copson & Mr S Davis 
Physical Education Faculty 
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To: Miss Copson, Kingswood Secondary Academy. 
 
 
RE Ski Trip 2023 
 
 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________________________________ Form:__________ 
 
 
 
I have paid £200 deposit via ParentPay to secure a place for my child on the 2023 Ski Trip to 
Italy.                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 
Payment Options: please  your preference.  All payments to be made through ParentPay. 
 
 Pay in full.    
 
 8 instalments:      

1 May 2022    £85    
1 June 2022  £85    

 1 July 2022   £85    
 1 August  £85    
 1 September  £85    
 1 October  £85    
 1 November  £85    
 1 December  £74    
 
 
 
 
 
Signed _________________________________________________ Date ____________ 
                                              Parent/Carer 
 


